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Dear Penn Commuters: 
 
Last week Penn Transportation and Parking contacted commuters with important information about
available commuting options.  Since that time, we have made some enhancements to the parking
application processes such that we can now accept parking applications.   
 
Commuters who wish to obtain a parking permit may now apply online for assignments that will be
effective as early as September 1. Please be aware that parking availability is limited, and it may not be
possible to accommodate your preferred option. Once applications are reviewed, an email will be sent to
you, advising of lot/garage availability.  At that point, you may indicate you want to either (1) accept that
location, (2) accept that location and request to be put on a waitlist for your preferred location, or (3) you
no longer want a parking permit. Applicants will be notified when parking assignments are confirmed and
invited to visit the Transportation and Parking Office to pick-up access credentials. You also will be notified
if spaces are not available and offered the opportunity to be placed on a waiting list.   Please note that due
to the high demand for parking that we are experiencing, our response time is longer than normal and it
may take up to 10 business days to process your application.
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